[bookmark: _GoBack]The Ruth B. Lewis Memorial Scholarship was created through gifts given in memory of Dr. Lewis who served on the faculty of The University of Akron School of Communication from 1966 until her passing in 1992. It was established to support Communication students who are pursuing a media emphasis.  Preference will be given to those with a news interest, particularly in the production of documentaries. Students need to be citizens of the United States and have a minimum GPA of 3.00 to be eligible for scholarship consideration. To honor her passion and activism in human rights, the scholarship was established to support women and minorities; therefore, preference will be given to female and/or minority students. Recipients of the Ruth B. Lewis Scholarship shall be selected by the Buchtel College of Arts and Sciences School of Communication, in cooperation with the Office of Student Financial Aid.  
